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The Honorable Gregory Slater 
March 16, 2021 

We look forward to receiving the final CTP and to discussing the continued progress on these 
local and regional projects during all the times that we meet with you and your staff, including 
the fall pre-tour, the fall tour, MACO meetings, meetings between County Staff and MT A and 
the quarterly meetings held between our County staff and SHA District 5. Your support and 
responsiveness to the transportation needs of St. Mary's County is deeply appreciated. 
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Attachments 

Cc: Senator Jack Bailey 

Sincerely, 
COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY'S COUNTY 

�/(K �e�iandy Guy, President 

Delegate Matt Morgan 
Delegate Gerald W. Clark 
Delegate Brian M. Crosby 
Commissioner Eric Colvin 
Commissioner Michael Hewitt 
Commissioner Todd Morgan 
Commissioner John O'Connor 
Dr. Rebecca Bridgett, County Administrator 
Mayor Dan Burris, Town of Leonardtown 
Ms. Corren Johnson, District 5 Engineer 
Ms. Heather Murphy, Director, Office of Planning & Capital Programming, 
MDOT Ms Kari Snyder, Regional Planner, Office of Planning, MDOT 
Mr. John Hartline, Executive Director, Tri-County Council for Southern Maryland 
Mr. John F Deatrick, Director, Department of Public Works & Transportation 
Mr. Bill Hunt, Director, Land Use & Growth Management 
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